
 

 

FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT
TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

13th August 2019

Agenda Item 13 Application Ref. 17/00186/207C2

Land at Doddlespool, Betley

Since the publication of the main agenda report, your officers have carried out a site 
visit and it has been established that works to the track have not recommenced. The 
landowner has also indicated that works to the track are unlikely to recommence this 
year. The site continues to be monitored and at the time of writing there is no breach 
of the 13 conditions subject to which the track was granted planning permission 
18/00299/FUL, which is what the Committee asked to be advised of when it 
determined that application at its November 2018 meeting. This is the fourth such 
update provided since then.

Recommendation - That the information be received and members decide 
whether they wish to receive such further update reports, and if so whether the 
next update is to be to the October meeting or to a later meeting, and if the 
latter which one.

 


